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Hinsan Li (Fletcher Living)

Subject: FW: The Hill - HUI 3 -4 August 2022- Minutes - VL Final 08082022

 

From: Jane Bennett (Fletcher Living) <JBennett@frl.co.nz>  
Sent: Friday, 26 August 2022 9:45 PM 
To: James Crews (Fletcher Building) <JCrews@frl.co.nz>; Vijay Lala <vijay.lala@tattico.co.nz> 
Subject: Fwd: The Hill - HUI 3 -4 August 2022- Minutes - VL Final 08082022 
 
 

Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Nick Hawke <nickh@nwo.iwi.nz> 
Date: 25 August 2022 at 11:27:38 PM NZST 
To: "Jane Bennett (Fletcher Living)" <JBennett@frl.co.nz> 
Subject: RE: The Hill - HUI 3 -4 August 2022- Minutes - VL Final 08082022 

  
Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 
Kia ora Jane, 
  
Apologies for lack of recent communication on my behalf but we’ve been very busy in our team as a bit of transformation in terms of personnel and processes which are taking place. 
  
Actually a major part of this, in my role anyway, was to devise a process to enable us to provide timely, quality and informed cultural advice for the clients. 
  
To track the progress of each project we are utilising Monday.com to ensure procedures and deadlines are met. To this end I was wondering if you could send me a timeline on this project from where we, at Ngati Whatua Orakei, 
were involved up until the (projected) completion of the development. As an aside, how long do you anticipate the Resource Consent for ‘The Hill’ to take before you have a response. We’re wondering how much faster it may be if it 
has been fast tracked. 
  
I will then enter this into Monday.com and our current and future staff will be able to take over the project with all the background information logged by me, if I move on or not available. This would also enable us to lodge ‘EOI’s’ on 
design etc when the timeframes for this are being advised, to save us requesting more time due to our shortcomings like at Te Tatua o Riu-ki-uta. 
  
I also remember at a meeting that there may be capacity to look at developing some form of relationship with landscaping. If so this is an area Ngati Whatua Orakei would like to investigate, due to our ecological unit at Pourewa and 
the rangatahi we employ there from our iwi. 
  
Jane sorry to put all this on you in light of my tardiness to reply to your email below.  
  
However, even though you have submitted your Resource Consent, if it’s not too late I would still like to send an email in support of the proposal of works at the Hill whilst referring to our ongoing relationship at Three Kings and how 
well that has worked for both of us. 
  
I await your reply. 
  

Nick Hawke – Cultural Heritage Response Lead | Tūhono Raukura  

Īmera: NickH@nwo.iwi.nz Waea Pūkoro: 021 
824 840 
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Ko te taiao te oranga o te tangata. Tāwhiwhi ki nga Atua.  

Environment provides sustenance to mankind. A supreme connection. 
  

  

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual(s) addressed in the message. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, 
distribute, or copy this e-mail. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, distributing, or copying this e-mail is strictly prohibited. 

  
  
  
  
  

From: Jane Bennett (Fletcher Living) <JBennett@frl.co.nz>  
Sent: Monday, 8 August 2022 5:06 pm 
To: kaiarahi@ngatipaoaiwi.co.nz; geoff@ngatimaru.iwi.nz; Lucie Rutherfurd <rmaofficer@tamaoho.maori.nz>; Nick Hawke <nickh@nwo.iwi.nz>; nptb@ngatipaoatrustboard.co.nz; rma@tamatera.iwi.nz; 
mbaker@ngaatiwhanaunga.maori.nz; Zaelene Maxwell-Butler <zaelene@ngaitaitamaki.iwi.nz>; Karl Flavell <karl_flavell@hotmail.com>; Eru Rarere-Wilton <eru@kaihaka.co.nz> 
Cc: James Crews (Fletcher Building) <JCrews@frl.co.nz>; Vijay Lala <vijay.lala@tattico.co.nz>; Don Greenaway <don.g@ellerslie.co.nz>; Hinsan Li (Fletcher Living) <HLi@frl.co.nz> 
Subject: The Hill - HUI 3 -4 August 2022- Minutes - VL Final 08082022 
  
Tēna koutou 
  
Please find attached copies of the minutes and also the presentation presented at last weeks hui.  
  
We thank you for your support so far, we are due to lodge the Resource Consent on Monday 15th August 2022. Based on the attached presentation and minutes, FRL and ATR are seeking written support to the application and the on-
going engagement process.  Could you please confirm support for both by reply email.   
  
We will send out a date within the coming week for our next hui.  
  
Any questions please just give me a call.  

Ngā mihi  Jane  
  
Jane Bennett  
Community & Stakeholder Manager -  Auckland 
 
M 0277895878    
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810 Great South Road, Penrose, Auckland 1061  Private Bag 99922, Newmarket, Auckland 1149  
www.fletcherliving.co.nz  

This email is confidential and may be privileged. If this email is not intended for you do not use, read, distribute or copy it. Please contact the sender immediately and delete the original email and any attachments.  
Please consider the environment before printing. Fletcher Residential Limited  
 

  
  
  
  
  

This email contains confidential information and may be legally privileged. The information transmitted is for the use of the intended recipient only. Any review, re-transmission, disclosure or dissemination of this material by persons other than the 
intended recipient is prohibited. While we use standard virus checking software, we accept no responsibility for viruses or anything similar in this email or any attachment after it leaves our information systems.  
This email contains confidential information and may be legally privileged. The information transmitted is for the use of the intended recipient only. Any review, re-transmission, disclosure or dissemination of this material by persons other than the 
intended recipient is prohibited. While we use standard virus checking software, we accept no responsibility for viruses or anything similar in this email or any attachment after it leaves our information systems.  


